
  
 

 

 

 

 

Dear SICI Members, 
 

On Behalf of LEPL (Legal Entity of Public Law) - National Center for Educational 
Quality Enhancement and the SICI Executive Committee, it is with a great pleasure 
and honor that we invite you to participate in the upcoming SICI workshop which will 

take place in Tbilisi, Georgia, on 11th, 12th & 13th June 2025. The workshop will be 
held at the Sheraton Grand Tbilisi Metekhi Palace. It will begin at 10:00 on 
Wednesday, 11th June and will end at 14.30 on Friday, 13th June. (Please see the 
draft program attached). We believe that your presence will significantly enrich the 
overall experience and outcome of the event. We are confident that your participation 
will enhance the discussions and provide valuable insights to all attendees. 

 
The theme of the workshop is “The Intersection of National Inspection Systems and 
International Programs in a Transformative Educational Landscape Workshop”. 
Workshop will include presentations of multiple themes, regarding general education 
system overview, national curricula, general educational national goals and quality 
assurance external mechanisms in Georgia, center’s mandate, achievements and key 
strategies, recognition of foreign educational programs recognized abroad in Georgia. 
Additionally, workshop gives audience the opportunity to actively engage into work 
group discussions/tasks and share mutual understanding, experiences and best 
practices among one another. 

 
As the host country, we are delighted to show you around the culturally and historically 
rich region: Old Tbilisi and the old capital city of Georgia - Mtskheta. We hope that the 
time spent in Georgia will be unforgettable and full of joy. Additionally, you will find 
yourself in a very hospitable and friendly environment. 

 
For further guidance and in order to ensure you are informed with all details needed, 
the Georgian team has elaborated respective documents that will guide you through 
offered social program, transportation system in Tbilisi, recommended hotels, visa 
Information, etc. Please, kindly refer to the following documents: Social Program; 
Guidance and Useful Information. 

 
We would like to kindly ask you to confirm your attendance on the following 
link no later than May 15th, 2025: 

 
https://forms.office.com/e/eLDsw27wJg 

https://forms.office.com/e/eLDsw27wJg


  
 

 

 

 

 

 

For any enquiries and assistance, please, contact us: 
 
 
 

Mr. Lasha Zivzivadze, Head of Planning, Research and International Relations 

Department. LEPL - National Center for Educational Quality Enhancement; 
Phone Number: +995 577080012; 
e-mail: L.Zivzivadze@eqe.ge 

 

Mrs. Tamar Ratianidze, Coordinator, General Education Quality Assurance      
Department. LEPL - National Center for Educational Quality Enhancement; 
Phone Number: +995 577243780; 
e-mail: T.Ratianidze@eqe.ge 

 

Ms. Mari Mgeladze, Main Specialist, Planning, Research and International Relations 
Department. LEPL - National Center for Educational Quality Enhancement. 
Phone Number: +995 597776403; 
e-mail: M.Mgeladze@eqe.ge 

 

We look forward to your positive response and hope to welcome you to Georgia for 
this important event. Your participation will undoubtedly make a lasting impact on the 
discourse and outcomes of the workshop! 

 
On behalf of the LEPL - National Center for Educational Quality Enhancement, we 

are thrilled to host and welcome you in Tbilisi, Georgia! 

Thank you in advance for considering our invitation! 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

Mr. Lasha Margishvili 

Acting Director of the LEPL - National Center for Educational Quality Enhancement 
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